



November 6, 2018

Visionalist Entertainment Productions Attn: Keith Famie, Executive Producer 28345 Beck Road, Suite 404 Wixom, MI 48393

Subject: Those on the Frontlines of Alzheimer's and Dementia: Boca Raton Premiere

Dear Keith,

Thank you for including Alzheimer's Community Care as a part of the premiere showing of your film "Those on the Front Lines of Alzheimer's and Dementia" in Boca Raton on November 4th. Your comprehensive approach to the subject matter was beautifully presented and should be mandatory viewing for both caregivers and medical professionals. The stories were powerful, the research was relevant, and the advice and guidance are needed. With South Florida being disproportionally impacted by Alzheimer's disease, this is a message that needs to be broadcasted, and I am honored that you chose to do so hand-in-hand with Alzheimer's Community Care.

Congratulations on a successful screening (over a 100 people in attendance by my count), and best of luck moving forward. If Alzheimer's Community Care can ever be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly. I would welcome the opportunity to partner again someday soon.

P.S Agen Thank You!

Best Regards,

Mary M. Barnes, President & CEO

MB/jp

c: Alzheimer's Community Care, Board of Directors

ALZHEIMER'S COMMUNITY CARE IS A TAX-EXEMPT 501(C)3 NOT-FOR-PROFIT ORGANIZATION. REGISTRATION #CH7588. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800) 435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.

Sponsored by the State of Florida, Department of Elder Affairs and Area Agency on Aging Palm Beach/Treasure Coast, Inc.